
From: Rosanna Mauro  
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 1:03 PM 
To: Godwin Chan <godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: Planning Richmondhill <planning@richmondhill.ca>; Rosanna Mauro 
Subject: Application for official plan Amendment /City file D01-19005 and D02-19023 Oneida Crs 

Hello all,  

My name is Rosanna Mauro and I live at 39 Oneida Crescent, Richmond Hill. 

I am absolutely against the above project. 

1- One of those buildings will be completely blocking my view and any sunlight.  

2-Oneida is a very small Crescent which now has 6 Condos with two more being built. It already has 
become very difficult to leave the street for work in the mornings and almost impossible to make a left 
hand turn going north on Red Maple with the increased number of condos already in existence.  

I would suggest a park or perhaps a small strip mall. 

Yours truly, 

Rosanna Mauro 
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From: Rosanna Mauro  
Sent: Monday, December 21, 2020 9:47 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill  
Cc: Rosanna Mauro  
Subject: City Files D01-19005 and D02-19023-City Planner-Doris Cheng 

Hello, My name is Rosanna Mauro and I live at 39 Onieda Cres., Richmond Hill. I am opposed to the 
above plans to build four residential buildings between 25 and 37 storeys with a 3 story podium and a 
standalone two storey private amenity building. 

Oneida is a very small crescent and the traffic, which is already challenged as there are currently 6 
condos with two more being built, would not be feasible  to accommodate 1800 more cars.  

Making a left hand turn onto Red Maple north is near impossible in the current situation. Traffic lights 
would have be built on both ends of the street. 

Also these buildings would completely block my view and sunlight. 

I would suggest a small strip mall or a park with tennis courts, bocci courts, etc., 

  



From: Rosanna Mauro  

Sent: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 2:26 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Planning Richmondhill 

<planning@richmondhill.ca> 

Cc: Rosanna Mauro  

Subject: Proposed Development at Oneida Cres. Richmond Hill Meeting March 24 2021 

Hi all, please note that Oneida Cres is a very small street with already too many condos. It is near 

impossible to get in and out of our street with the existing buildings (another two are being built as we 

speak). I had previously suggested a park with maybe tennis courts or a small strip mall. 

Barring this, there would have to be stop lights on both ends of Oneida so that we can leave and 

return without putting our lives in danger. 

thank you for your consideration, 

Rosanna Mauro 

39 Oneida Cres #213 


